
  

 
 

 

Circular AUS/2020-2021                1 JULY 2021 
 
Dear parents and students,  
 
 
THANK YOU FOR A CHALLENGING BUT WONDERFUL YEAR 
Thank you so much to all our students and parents for staying focused and strong during a very challenging 
academic year. The pandemic was in many cases the catalyst for important improvements that were made 
across the school – including upgrading our facilities and equipment and introducing new, appropriate 
technology. 
 
 
STUDENT FINAL REPORT CARDS 
Students’ final report cards will God-willing be released on Edunation before 2.30pm today, for those who 
have cleared all the fees for the current academic year. 
If you can’t view your child’s final report card on Edunation, please make sure to clear any outstanding fees for 
the current or previous years. If all pending fees have been cleared and you can still not access the final report 
card from Edunation, please email Mr Rami at parentliaison@arabunityschool.ae.  
 
 
RE-REGISTRATION FOR 2021-22 
Many have received confirmation of their seats being secured for either full-time In-School or full-time Distance 
Learning for the new academic year starting on 29th August 2021. Please remember that seats can only be 
confirmed if all outstanding fees have been cleared AND the relevant fees have been paid for the relevant 
learning model that was selected in the online AUS-Parent Agreement. If you don’t receive confirmation of a 
secured seat after 3 days of payment (or showing evidence of an approved payment plan), please email 
parentliaison@arabunityschool.ae to follow up on any delayed response. 
 
PLEASE REMEMBER TO CONTACT THE FINANCE DEPARTMENT IF YOU NEED ANY SUPPORT WITH PAYMENT 
PLANS OR OTHERWISE 
 
 
START OF THE NEW ACADEMIC YEAR 2021-22 
Please refer to the Parent Guidelines posted on Edunation and the school website for further details regarding 
the start of the new academic year for the section where your child/ren will join in August 2021. 
 
IMPORTANT NOTE: 
Only students who have been re-registered successfully (as explained above) will be collected by the bus at the 
start of the first term in August or allowed into the school premises if they use own transport. Those who are 
not re-registered will not have access to the new academic year’s Edunation portal or the In-School classrooms 
until the re-registration has been done successfully. It will also be necessary to show the school’s Travel and 
Health Declaration Form before entering school or boarding the bus. 
 
PLEASE CONTINUE TO WATCH YOUR MESSAGES ON EDUNATION AND THE SCHOOL WEBSITE’S MESSAGES AND 
COVID AWARENESS SECTIONS FOR UPDATED THAT MAY BE NECESSARY TO SEND THROUGHOUT THE HOLIDAYS 
 
Have a blessed summer holiday with loved ones and please stay safe and healthy!  
 
 
 
Leonard Murphy 
Principal 
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